On February 17, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding item AC4-Agreement between the Palm Beach County School District and Florida Atlantic University

REQUEST:
There was presentation to the Education Commission on AIT several months ago.  Please obtain and provide a copy of the presentation. 

RESPONSE:

A copy of the Ed Commission presentation is attached as per your request.

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
